
It was rather disappointing when I presented a summary yesterday

morning of what I consider to be very valuable insights useful both for

Old and New Testament study of the results of nearly six months of in

tensive examination of an area that is at present widely discussed among




51
theological scholars, to find that there was not a single member of the

faculty who thought the presentation worth hearing. I know that ynii 11

all have their own activities and some have special4iiesLaP PaILa

duties at this time that deserve their full attention aii-his is not a

criticism of their work but a statement of disappointment

.a.V+V1t ..aJ -.1..L others1do not consider

my intensive work of the past few months to be of much importance.
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